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I hope you all had a chance to participate in True Father's 9th Seonghwa anniversary a few days ago. It 

was really a deeply moving experience. True Mother gave a very short and powerful message which is 

well worth reviewing. 

 

I am currently in Los Angeles with our continental Director Dr. Yong. 

 

Dr. Yong will come to the Bay Area on Monday and will speak to members on Tuesday August 31st at 

7:00 PM in the sanctuary. He is concerned about Covid and requested that everybody wear a mask. Many 

people asked me about giving a donation to Dr. Yong to show our appreciation for the inspiration that he 

is giving us all. If anyone would like to give such an offering we will collect those donations on Tuesday 

evening. You should make the donation from the heart only if you want to, there is no pressure to do so. It 

should be a cash donation if you want to. 

 

This Sunday Richard Van Loon will give the message at the Sunday service. 

 

God Bless 

 

Pastor Thompson 

 


